
 

January 13, 2012 

 

Christine Weinreich 

Communications on Progress 

United Nations Global Compact 

DC2-618 

New York, NY  10017, USA 

 

 

Dear Ms. Weinreich: 

 

I am writing to request a “grace period” extension on the submission of Catalyst Paper’s 

Communication on Progress for 2011.  We submitted our most recent COP on March 8, 2011.  Due 

to a slight variation in the production schedule for our 2011 disclosure reports, it is likely our new 

COP will not be available for submission until shortly after March 8, 2012.  We will in any case 

ensure it is submitted no later than March 31, 2012.  Could you kindly confirm your agreement to 

this request?  Thank you in advance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lyn Brown 

Vice President, Marketing and Corporate Responsibility 


